[image: image2.jpg]


[image: image2.jpg]


13th January 2025
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Your child will be attending swimming lessons on a Friday morning between 10:30-11:30am at Farringdon School Pool, starting 31st January. 

It is a statutory requirement that swimming lessons are provided by schools under the National Curriculum objective of Swimming and Water safety for children in years 3 - 6. Lessons will cater for varying abilities, and I am sure all children will enjoy their time there. 

Children are required to bring in a bag containing the following: a towel, swimming cap, swimming trunks (boys) or full swimming costumes (girls). Swimming goggles are not necessary but can be used if your child wishes. 

The children will be travelling via minibus to and from the swimming pool with two members of St Leonards Staff. We will also require 1 parent helper to attend with the students. If you would be willing, please contact the school office via sle_office@stleonardsprimary.org.uk. 

Yours Sincerely, 
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Mrs Dionne Dunn 
Headteacher
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